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The National Authority for Trade and Consumer Protection has ordered a recall of 

salmonella-tainted Auchan steak stew 

In order to protect Hungarian families, the National Authority for Trade and Consumer 

Protection (NATCP) has issued a warning to recall affected products from consumers. 

According to Auchan Magyarország Kft., Auchan has initiated a consumer recall of the 

product Auchan Kedvenc bélszínroló 500 g due to the suspected contamination of the 

product with Salmonella. 

According to the notification, the pathogen was detected in the said batch following a self-check. 

The company, in cooperation with the NATCP, immediately took the necessary measures under 

its own authority, ensuring the withdrawal of the objected batch from the market and its recall 

from consumers. The measures taken by the company, and the further outcome (destruction or 

removal) of the recalled products are being monitored by our Authority. Our Authority has 

immediately notified consumers of the products concerned, thus preventing potentially defective 

products from reaching consumers. 
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